
Do the Right Thing 

On 04/07/15, Officers Whitebread and Tobias attended Rheems Elementary School this morning 
for a student being award "Do the Right Thing." Caleb won the award for being kind to everyone 
in the school, always thinking of others before himself, offering to guide two kindergarten 
students to their class for the rest of the year, giving up a prize he deserved to another student, 
and using his free time to help clean up the room, straightening bookshelves etc. on his own 
initiative. Thank you for being a fantastic role model Caleb! 

 

 

 


